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July 29, 2019




The Honorable Mac Warner
Secretary of State
1900 Kanawha Boulevard, East
Charleston, WV  25305

Dear Secretary of Warner:

	The West Virginia Department of Agriculture is requesting to withdraw legislative rule Title 74CSR1 Dangerous Wild Animal.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.


                                                                                                    Sincerely,

                                                                                                   
                                       
                                                                                                   Kent A. Leonhardt
[bookmark: _GoBack]                                                                                                   Commissioner
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West Virginia Department of Agriculture
Kent A. Leonhardt, Commissioner



Joseph L. Hatton, Deputy Commissioner










West Virginia Depar tment of Agriculture

Kent A. Leonhardt, Commissioner

Joseph L. Hatton, Deputy Commissioner


image3.emf



mailing address: 1900 Kanawha Blvd. East, Charleston, WV 25305-0170
physical address: 217 Gus R. Douglass Lane, Charleston, WV 25312



telephone: 304-558-3550 • fax: 304-558-2203
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